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 History of Pathology Society Meeting 
 Los Angeles Convention Center, LACC 41, Los Angeles, California, USA 

 Sunday, March 1, 2020, 3:30-5:00 p.m. 

United States and Canadian Academy of Pathology Annual Meeting 

Technicolor and Technology in Pathology 
Moderator, Henry Tazelaar, MD, Mayo Clinic, Arizona, USA 

 

 
This session is devoted to color, art, microscopy and a debate on the origins of the use of frozen 

sections. Speakers will explore the early use of special stains in pathology and early microscopy. 

Surrounded by the artistic environment of Los Angeles, participants will also be able to explore color 

though the eyes of artists who have depicted aspects of medicine. Also discussed will be the origins 

of the frozen section and pathologists’ contributions to its use in everyday practice. 

 
3:30 

The Colorful World of Special Stains 
M. Angeles Montero Fernandez, MD, PhD, Manchester University Manchester – UK 

 
3:50 

Medicine/Pathology in the Visual Arts 
Raffaella Santi, MD, PhD, Careggi University Hospital, Florence, Italy 

 
4:10 

Through the Lens (Early Microscopy) 

Richard M. Levenson, MD, UC Davis Health, Davis, California, USA 

 
4:30 Frozen – The Section 

James R. Wright, Jr,. MD, PhD, University of Calgary, Canada, Moderator 
 

   For The Johns Hopkins Medical  Hospital 
Ralph H. Hruban, MD, Johns Hopkins Medical Institution, Baltimore, Maryland, USA 

 
 For The Mayo Clinic 

Marie-Christine Aubry, MD, Mayo Clinic, Rochester, Minnesota, USA 

5:00 Business Meeting and Adjournment 



 


